
Lyndeborough Conservation Commission Meeting Minutes 

for 9 Aug 18 

Meeting started at 6:30, adjourned at 7:20. 

Present:  Sharon Akers, Lou Sorrentino, Greg Kreider 

 

1. We have $6632.57 in the bank. 

2. Lou presented the (long) application for the Sponsor a Highway program.  We will review.  

It talks about sponsoring state maintained roads; would this include Center Road, our 

preferred choice?  If not, Forest Road between the Wilton town line and Center Road might 

be an option. 

3. Sharon thanks the Highway Department for their work keeping the parking lot at lower 

Purgatory Falls very clean. 

4. Someone requested permission to camp in a tent near the lower Falls for one night.  

Unfortunately the town cannot grant this (liability issues).  Should we develop a policy 

that would allow it? 

5. The PLC closed on the second Proctor parcel in June.  They plan to plant 30-40 trees and 

shrubs around Cold Brook in the next few weeks, to shade the brook. 

6. Ms. Amanda Stone from the UNH Co-op Extension will be coming to the next meeting to talk 

about the Fish & Game Wildlife Plan and what the commission and the Extension can do to 

support it. 

7. We are still working on the warrant articles, and want to have the text finalized at the 

October meeting. 

8. The Community Day hike around Upper Purgatory Falls will start Saturday at 9:30. 

 


